
 

   

 

 
Your help is greatly needed to stop arbitrary boating restrictions proposed by the U.S. 
Fish and Wildlife Service on large portions of Lake Havasu. 

Government agencies like the Fish and Wildlife Service have continued to enact job-
killing and unlawful regulations that cause severe harm to countless communities 
throughout the country.  
 
My investigation into the latest proposed boating restrictions uncovered that they are not 
based on science or safety, but rather they are a backdoor attempt to limit recreational 
boating activities on the lake.  
 
If we do not stand together and fight this continued abuse of bureaucratic 
power, unelected and unaccountable government officials will continue to take 
more control of our lives. 
 
The economic livelihood of Lake Havasu City depends on the accessibility of the lake for 
all users. Numerous organizations and individuals have joined me in raised serious 
concerns and requested a 60-day extension of the comment period including: 

Lake Havasu City Mayor Mark Nexsen 
Arizona Game and Fish Department 

Lake Havasu Area Chamber of Commerce 

  

http://paulgosar.house.gov/Components/Redirect/r.aspx?ID=3981-505381
http://paulgosar.house.gov/Components/Redirect/r.aspx?ID=3981-505381


Lake Havasu Marine Association 
Mohave County Board of Supervisors  

21 Bipartisan Members of Congress 

The Fish and Wildlife Service is currently taking public comments on the draft 
recreational boating compatibility determination which aims to close significant portions 
of Lake Havasu to motorized boating activities. 

Send in your comments and help keep 
Lake Havasu open for all users! 

Email your comments to:  Havasu_Boating_Comments@fws.gov. 
 
Written comments may also be sent to: 

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
Havasu National Wildlife Refuge 
Attn: Draft Recreational Boating CD 
317 Mesquite Avenue 
Needles, CA 92363 

Get your comments in and oppose this flawed proposal that aims to close down more 
areas on Lake Havasu to recreational boating activities that include tubing, water-skiing, 
wakeboarding and fishing. 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul A. Gosar, D.D.S. 
Member of Congress 

  

http://paulgosar.house.gov/Components/Redirect/r.aspx?ID=3982-505381
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